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Troy Wilson

July 24, 2015

Pamela Meier
State of Iowa - OCIO

Ms. Meier,

The XPAF Lite Annual License Fee (ALF) entitles your company the right to use the XPAF
software for the following year. The ALF also includes hotline support, patch fixes and
product upgrades as they become available.

The annual license fee is mandatory per the license agreement and must be paid in
order for Xerox to renew the license string that enables the XPAF products. Xerox is the
Sole Source provider of XPAF software and support.

We appreciate your business and thank you for choosing Xerox products. Please let me
know if I can be of any further assistance.

Sincerely,
74:07, Wibson

Troy Wilson

Program Manager

Alliance & Partnership Management
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